
 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

January 18, 2022 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at 8:30a.m. Commissioners Steve Greene, 

Brent Beck and Keith Roe were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

The minutes of the January 10, 2022, County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

The Commissioners discussed a 2% increase for all hourly employees effective May or June 2022. They will 

review the financial ramifications.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed bridge and road maintenance projects. Commissioners and Joel 

discussed plans for the overlay on the four miles of Y road east of Highway 14.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed personnel attending training. Don said that the 2021 Dodge Durango that was 

approved for purchase was already sold. He had vehicle pricing from JR Audio Emergency Vehicle Outfitter on 

the following:  

 Dodge Durango: 

  Legacy Auto - Durango V8 Engine $39,467.00 

  Lopp Motors - Durango V8 Engine  $41,107.00 

  Lopp Motors - Durango V6 Engine $38,654.00 

  Behlman Chrysler, Troy Missouri $39,126.00 

 

 2022 Ford Interceptor SUV V6 Engine AWD (built exactly like GCPD, but Blue) 

  Burtis Motor – Interceptor SUV $36,970.00 

  Hays Ford – Interceptor SUV  $37,760.00 

 

Due to the unavailability of the approved purchase of the 2021 Dodge Durango, Steve Greene moved to allow 

the Sheriff to purchase a 2022 Ford Interceptor SUV for $36,970.00 from Burtis Motor. Brent Beck seconded 

the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m.  

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member      Steve Greene, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Brent Beck, Vice-Chairman  

  

 

 


